
 

 

Dear Year 6, 

Have you had a nice Easter break? The weather has been wonderful – hopefully 

you have been able to get outdoors, even if it is just to spend time in your 

garden. It has been strange not being able to see one another; we hope you are 

keeping your spirits up and are enjoying time with your families.  

This week would have been the beginning of summer term and 

we would have launched a new, exciting topic: Crime and 

Punishment – exploring how different crimes were punished 

throughout history. To get you started at home, have a go at 

reading Miss Bellwood’s story (Anne Askew – A true tale of 

Tudor crime and punishment) that can be found on the 

website. Miss Bellwood has even recorded a ‘read along’ eBook 

to accompany this! If you also look on the website, there are 

writing tasks and reading questions linked to this story for you to have a go at. 

When you have completed these, why not create a book review on Pic Collage or 

Book Creator? More information and activities about Tudor crimes can be 

located under the Humanities section.   

To link to our Crime and Punishment topic, we would like 

you to explore street art. You could start by researching 

famous street artists and their work. If you need help 

with this, check out the information on the website under 

Art Lesson 1.  

For science this week, have a go at completing the activities in 

relation to Evolution and Inheritance, for example matching 

characteristics and learning key vocabulary. The information 

in the Science Lesson 1 presentation should help you.  

Don’t forget it is important to look after your mental health and wellbeing so 

why not try one of the PSHE activities we have suggested to maintain a positive 

mindset? Continue to stay active too by completing the live PE lessons with Joe 

Wicks or if you have an interest in dance, Strictly Come Dancing Professional, 

Oti, has classes daily on her Youtube channel.  

 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https://www.pinterest.co.uk/kirstywaldrum/evolution-and-inheritance/&psig=AOvVaw1RpdnF8XrEoWAoKwMk-yPv&ust=1587494593752000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCOiH7K7U9-gCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAJ


Just before we go, we would like to share some exciting news with you: 

 

The newest member of the Year 6 team, Wilf McGrath, 

arrived on Wednesday 15th April. Mr and Mrs McGrath are 

extremely happy, albeit a little tired and Nora is enjoying 

being a big sister. The whole family are incredibly grateful 

to the hard work and dedication of the key workers and 

thankful for the NHS at this time.  

 

 

Keep positive, keep smiling and keep trying something new every day. Remember 

to show us what you’ve been doing via our Facebook and Twitter feeds so that 

we can stay connected.  

 

Take care, Mr McGrath, Miss Ward and Miss Smith. 

 


